
I am in opposition to the abortion bill H. 57. Please vote "NO" and 
please have your friends and professional associates vote NO. This 
bill is described here 
at https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/vermont-pushes-new-
law-as-survey-confirms-late-term-abortion-opposition-25205  
 

"H. 57 would prohibit any new regulation that would impede 
“an individual’s right to choose” and would not allow anyone to 
be prosecuted for either performing an abortion or attempting 
to perform an abortion.  
  
Vermont currently has no abortion statutes establishing a 
waiting period before, or requiring parental notification of an 
abortion. Americans United for Life ranked the state as third-
worst for pro-life laws in its 2019 Life List. 
  
The bill is widely expected to pass the legislature, where the 
Democratic Party has a veto-proof majority. The state’s 
governor, Phil Scott (R), is in favor of abortion rights. 
  
Coyne said he is encouraging Catholics in Vermont to contact 
their representatives about their opposition to the bill and that 
“some inroads” had been made, with several legislators 
dropping their support of the bill." 
 
This bill is another ploy by the deep state to traffic human 
body parts and Vermont should be ashamed to even introduce 
it. To think that a woman in labor could be influenced to kill 
her child is absurd. When will the truth of Human trafficking be 
known and opposed.  It will be now...vote NO. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marjorie M. Battaglia 
3699 Woodstock Rd 
WRJ, VT 05001 
 

https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/vermont-pushes-new-law-as-survey-confirms-late-term-abortion-opposition-25205
https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/vermont-pushes-new-law-as-survey-confirms-late-term-abortion-opposition-25205

